
Report on the Seminar entitled ‘'Lean Start-up and Minimum Viable Business’ 

held on 31st August 2023 

 

On 31st August 2023, a seminar was organized by Institution’s Innovation Council (IIC) in 

collaboration with Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of RCC Institute of Information 

Technology on 'Celebrating India's Presidency of the G20', where Dr. Indrajit Pan, Dean, 

Research & Innovation, delivered the lecture. More than 50 participants including faculties and 

Students. In his deliberation, Dr. Pan nicely explained the role of start-up and innovation in the 

present academic situation, and showed the way that the Institute may follow in near future. 

With a few videos, he showed the industry policies in this regard, as highlighted in the present 

G20 summit. Future path that the academic bodies and industries may consider is mentioned 

at the concluding session.   

 

 

 


